
ECAT HOLIDAY SERVICE SCHEDULE FOR 

INDEPENDENCE 
DAY

WEDNESDAY, JULY 4
• Buses and UWF Trolleys will NOT run service, with the 

exception of Route 59 Express, Route 64 Beach Jumper 
and the Pensacola Beach Trolleys

• ECAT Administrative Offices will be CLOSED
• All routes will resume regular service Thursday, July 5

• Routes 59 Express and 64 Beach Jumper will run 
on a modified holiday schedule every two hours

• Pensacola Beach Trolleys will run regular service

For specific route start and end time or other ECAT route information,
please call 850-595-3228 or visit www.goecat.com.


